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       PRESIDENTS  REPORT  
 
Works at Dan Dinna House The repairs on the side of the main 

building, between the main hall double doors to the entrance to the 

Meditation and Reiki rooms are now complete. 

Events The Cancer Council Morning Tea will now be just  donations 

from the members in lieu of holding and event. The Bus trip to Noosa, 

Cooroy and Pomona held on 23rd March was a great success and well 

attended. An Open Day will be scheduled in June for the opening of a 

new activity   ñMODEL RAILWAY GROUPò.  Please check  notice 

boards and page 9 of this newsletter for details of the Open Day.  The 

group will be using the big shed out the back behind the main hall. 

The activity times will be Monday and Thursday 8:00 am    to 3:00 pm.  

This activity is open to all HBS&B and new members  with a $4.00 en-

try fee.   

Activities and Groups The first session for the Exercise Classes of 

Low Impact Cardio, Circuit and Chair Combo on a Monday,      

Wednesday and Friday now have a new start time of 8:00am to 8:45 

am and the second session 9:00 am to 9:45 am. There is now a new 

Activity Leader for these classes Sue Jones. 

Fees and Membership We are now coming close to the end of the 

financial year therefore you will be required to renew your            

membership and update your details at the end of the financial year.   

Memberships will remain at $10 for the financial year (01/07/22 to 

30/06/23). Please see Reception when you renew your membership. 

General The AGM for HBS&B will be held on 18th October 2022. 

Please check the notice boards regularly for updates, changes and 
items of interest.  Donôt forget the 10kph speed limit within the 
grounds of Dan óDinna House.  Also please keep to the left of the 
driveway entrance and exit point when you are leaving and arriving. 
Please wear your name tags when participating in any of the           
activities.  

Peter Bourgaize  
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 KATEõS  COLUMN 
 

   Hi All    
    

       As Peter has mentioned our CCBMT will not 
     be happening this year.  We will be having a        
     RAFFLE (see page 4 for details).  Tickets on sale in             
     Reception. 
 
     On page 5 you will find photos from the bus trip on 
     Wednesday 23rd March with a few lovely comments  
     about the day. 
 
     Page 9 you will find a poster advertising the ñOpen Dayò      
     for a new activity Model Railway Group.  Come along on  
     the day to see what this group is all about. 
 
      You will find a reminder on page 21  regarding      
      membership renewal which are due on 1/07/22.  

   
   Planning is underway for the next Bus Trip which will be     
   sometime in June.  Watch noticeboards for details. 
 

   Kate  
                  ñA friend is someone to whom you can say,  
                                   ñDo you remember é?ò   

TO ALL OUR MEMBERS FOR  
MAY & JUNE 
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   Raffle tickets available in Reception for this                 
worthy cause.  Just  $1.00  per ticket.   

On the raffle butt, please put your name, phone 
number and which activity you attend.   

You do not have to be at the draw to win a prize, 
you will be notified. 

 
We are still accepting donations for the raffle  
prizes.  You will find donation boxes in Reception   
for any $ you might be able to afford to donate.   

 

   All proceeds from the raffle along with  
your $ donation will be forwarded on your   
behalf to the Queensland Cancer Council. 

 
 

5wLbY{  Chw  {![9 

5Ǌƛƴƪǎ ŀǊŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƪƛǘŎƘŜƴ ŦǊƛŘƎŜ ŦƻǊ ϷмΦллΦ  
¸ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ŬƴŘ ŀ ŎƻƴǘŀƛƴŜǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦǊƛŘƎŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴŜȅΦ 
 t[9!{9 ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ Ǉŀȅ - ƛǘ ƛǎ ŀƴ ƘƻƴƻǳǊ ǎȅǎǘŜƳΦ  

²Ŝ ǘǊǳǎǘ ȅƻǳΦ  

wŀƉŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘǊŀǿƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ D!½9.h ŀǘ 
мн ƴƻƻƴ  ƻƴ  ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ нрǘƘ aŀȅ нлнн    



р 

 

 BUS  TRIP  WEDNESDAY  23RD  MARCH  

FUN

GREAT 

AWESOME 

RELAXING 

MEETING NEW PEOPLE 

FRIENDLY 


